October 1, 199-

Ms. Renee S. Brown

54 Williams Street

Omaha, NE  68101

Dear Ms. Brown:

Thank you for your $150 contribution to the American Art Institution.  This contribution automatically makes you a member in our arts program.

As an active member, you can participate in our many educational activities.

For example, you can take part in our monthly art lecture, our semi-annual auctions and our frequent art exhibits.  Admission to all these events is free.

We look forward to seeing you at our next meeting.  We know you will enjoy speaking with our other members and participating in very stimulating conversation.

Sincerely,

Alan Barry

President
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